ADMINISTRATIVE INTERNAL USB ONLY

A 4 JUL 1533

MEMORANDUM:

Chairman, Fine Arts Commission

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Art for New Headquarters Building

Thank you for taking the time to answer my letter. The explanation and attached employee bulletins you provided were very informative. I must admit that I had not previously seen the bulletins.

Contemporary art is always subject to widely varying critical opinions. I will keep an open mind and await the completion of the work. As for the review process established to approve the art, I regret that I had not seen the employee bulletins -- I would not have written my first letter.



Approved for Release Date ____JAN 1993

ADMINISTRATIVE INTERNAL USE ONLY

6